
Gaming  regulators  to  fine-
tune regulations on nightclub
employees
By Richard N. Velotta, Las Vegas Review Journal

Gaming regulators will spend a little more time fine-tuning
regulations designed to monitor employees within the nightclub
industry, the state Gaming Control Board agreed Thursday.

Following a 90-minute hearing, Control Board members directed
their  staff  and  attorneys  to  review  comments  from  a
representative of the Nevada Resorts Association on a series
of  amendments  to  regulations  regarding  nightclub  employee
registrations and independent agents.

Regulators first established rules for nightclubs in 2015 and
2016 when the club industry was beginning to heat up in Nevada
casinos.
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